
Hello again Year 3! 

I hope that you are continuing to stay safe and well and enjoy the nice weather. We are still enjoying 

seeing any work that you send to us, so please keep it coming. 

Here are some more ideas to keep you busy until you can return to school. Send any of your own 

learning to us too, all ideas and creations are welcome, including pictures of any physical activities 

you are doing. 

Keep reading and stay safe and we are very much looking forward to when we can see you all again! 

 

Year 3 teachers.  


